New Patient Information

You have been scheduled for an appointment with Bruce J. Rudin, M.D. This appointment will
take place at First State Orthopaedics / Spine Care of Delaware, located in Harmony Plaza
Shopping Center, 4102 Ogletown-Stanton Road, Newark, DE 19713.

Please download and fill out the Patient Forms and bring them with you to the appointment.
Complete the cervical intake form for a neck problem or the lumbar intake sheet if you have low
back problems. Please do not mail them back to our office prior to the appointment taking place.
Also, bring a copy of your current medications and dosages along with your preferred pharmacy
name and address. If your insurance requires a referral, please call your family doctor prior to
your appointment with Dr.Rudin. If you are involved in a workman’s compensation or auto
accident case, you must have your complete insurance information, including claim number
filled out on the paperwork.

Your co-pay is due at the time of your visit.

You must have had an MRI of the applicable area of the spine within one year of your
appointment with Dr.Rudin. Please bring your MRI film/disc with you to the first appointment.
You will not be seen if you do not have the MRI film or disc with you. Due to the nature of the
practice, please allow at least two hours for the appointment.

The office requires 48 hours for prescription renewals. This does not include weekends. Please
plan any medication requests accordingly.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact Peggy Ann at
(302)-731-2888 ext.1160

Thank you for your attention in this matter.



